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‘Frank Hudson

City Attomey's Office

1221 SW 4th Ave., Suite 430
Portland, OR 97204

Re:  Intergovemmental Agreement, Nonconforming Lands

Dear Frank:

Per you voice mail, I contacted Susan Feldman to ask if a letter of clarification concerning the
signed IGA that you and I worked on would suffice to satisfy her concerns. I am advised by
Sylvia Cate, who has been working with us on landscaping issues, that she and Susan have
discussed the situation and that they both agree that a letter is a good and acceptable solution.
‘Thercfore, by this letter, I am advising you that the Port will not construe the IGA as limiting the.
City's right to raise other nonconforming areas that may not have been identified under the IGA,
Should additional areas of nonconformance be discovered, Port staff and City staff will work
together to negotiate a resolution that will be memorialized by amendment to the current IGA.

‘With this assurance, I am advised that Susan Feldman is comfortable with the City exccuting the
IGA previously approved by you, which the Port has already signed. Therefore, if you could
retum a signed original to me 5o I have one for the Port’s records, we will have this transaction
completed. T enclose 2 copy of the IGA the Port signed and sent to you for your reference.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
/5/ Barbara gacobson

Barbara Jacobson
Sr. Assistant General Counsel

cc: Brian Campbell
Jane McFarland
Bill Allen
Steve Twohey
Susan Feldmen
Sylvia Cate
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